
 

PUBLIC WORKS 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council, James Gallup and Bettina Chandler 

FROM: Porter Massengill 

DATE: December 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: Purchase of 200 HP VFD for Water Plant 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 City Council has previously approved $20,000.00 for the purchase of a 200 HP VFD for 
the Water Plant in the 24-25 Budget.  We have received a quote from McClean 
Technology under the budget approved amount. 

 This will help ensure continuity of water service for the City’s customers. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 $20,000.00 in the 24-25 Budget 

 $16,578.00, which is $3,422.00 under budget. 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

 Respectfully request that this purchase be approved by the City Council. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Memo and Quote sheet. 

 


